Summer Week 7

Year 2 Home Learning

Dear Year Two,

Well, can you believe it's almost the end of term? We cannot get over how much you have been
trying to work from home, just like us! We know it’s been very tricky and that we’d all much rather
be together at school. But we wanted to say how proud we are of your attitude in this situation. We
hope that you’ve enjoyed the learning you’ve been given so far; we spend lots of time thinking
carefully about what you might enjoy!

Remember, that on Wednesday, we will be calling once again to make sure you’re all well and
happy on a ‘No Caller ID’ number. So please pick up as we can’t wait to speak to you (it's our
favorite part of the week!) This will be the last time that we are able to speak to you this term, so
please make sure you are available to answer.

Year Two, we are so proud to have been your teachers. You have been simply the best. We miss
you a huge amount and can’t wait to see you for ‘distance virtual hugs’ in September.

Please remember, we are still here for you! Even though we won’t be your class teachers
anymore, we are still here for a chat!

This week:

In maths, you will be continuing to learn about time. You will cover intervals of time, comparing
time and understanding time to the five minutes. Although we haven’t covered this in school at any
time this year (this would be a new module for the summer term) it is vital that your child is
confident in telling the time to the five minutes for Year 3.

For English, you will be continuing your poetry learning. We hope you find the lessons as fun as
we did. Such lovely poems! The poems are designed to engage you and make you feel smiley and
happy. We hope it does the trick!

For spelling and reading, please practise your new spelling list using Spelling Shed and the
activity sheets provided.

Don’t forget, you can find a weekly PE challenge from Miss McGowan in the Exercise
Programmes section of Google Classroom. These are personal best challenges, so have a go at
them every day and see if you can beat your score. We would love to see how you get on so
upload your completed challenge log and photos of you having a go. Enjoy!



Next week:

Please remember, we are only in school Monday-Wednesday so we have set you activities as
appropriate. We have set activities all about transitioning to Year Three. We can’t believe that you
are getting so big and tall!

For English, you will be thinking about this year, reminiscing and thinking about the future! We
can’t wait to see your lovely writing and to hear from you!

For maths, you will be revising a range of Year 2 maths objectives to ensure that you are feeling
ready and confident for Year 3!

We miss you all terribly, and hope you have the most amazing summer. We will continue thinking
of you over the holidays and will be missing you madly!

Keep safe and we will see you soon,
Many thanks,

The Year 2 team



